
  

The story is about the large train display put up each year by a group of SD members and other 

train hobbyists at the Museum of Science and History (MOSH) in Jacksonville. 

  

Attached is a scan of an article from the Jacksonville Beaches newspaper describing the train 

display which includes an interview of member Bob Burch, the group’s leader.  Also attached is 

a photo of one section of the layout showing their latest addition - the new Lionel Polar Express 

Train with snow-covered passenger car roofs and the skiing Hobo car, which were big hits with 

the many young visitors.   

  

Now that the display is over Bob reports that they had lots of visitors during their 15 operating 

days.  They certainly are promoting our hobby to the public in a splendid way and bringing joy 

to many families of visitors.  Among the other SD members in the group are Chuck Bryner, Bud 

German, Steve Johnson, Lloyd Lippert, Steve Lukefahr, Steve Molner, Henry Snyder, JP Snyder 

and Jim Troutman. 

  

 




